KEVIN L. FAULCONER

MAavyor

December 20, 2018

Ms. Nancy McPherson

State Director

AARP California

200 S. Los Robles Avenue, Suite 400
Pasadena, CA 91101

Dear Ms. McPherson,

On behalf of the City of San Diego, I look forward to partnering with the World Health Organization
(WHO), The San Diego Foundation and AARP California to become a member of the global network of
Age-Friendly Cities.

I support the policy objectives outlined in the AARP Network of the Age-Friendly Communities
Initiative. | recognize the importance of preparing for San Diego’s aging population with policies that
enhance healthy aging, civic participation, sustainable economic and social success.

The City of San Diego is currently in the process of building more livable communities through our
Climate Action Plan and Vision Zero. Many of our priorities are aligned with the World Health
Organization’s eight domains of livability in establishing San Dicgo as an Age-Friendly Community.

I look forward to working with AARP California and The San Diego Foundation to ensure San Diego is
prepared to meet the needs of our aging communities.
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